
HACC, Central Pennsylvania’s Community College, recognizes the importance of 
having a strong arts program. Access to courses that allow students to express their 
creativity has positive benefits on the student learning environment and strengthens 
the artistic culture in the community. That is why HACC is committed to having a 
photography program that allows students to hone their craft while learning from 
experts in the field.
HACC has two funds dedicated to assisting photography students: the Cheryl F. 
Plawsky Photography Program Activities Fund for Excellence and the Cheryl F. Plawsky 
Photography Program Equipment Fund for Excellence. These funds benefit students 
who study film in both the Associate in Fine Arts in photography and the certificate in 
photography program.
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Funds for Excellence

Cheryl F. Plawsky 
Photography Program 
Equipment Fund  
for Excellence
Photography students are exposed 
to a variety of different tools 
that are being used in their field, 
many of which are very expensive. 
These funds will assist with the 
development and maintenance 
of instructional resources, 
facilities and equipment for the 
photography programs. 

Cheryl F. Plawsky 
Photography Program 
Activities Fund  
for Excellence
These funds will support activities 
for photography students that will 
supplement their lectures. These 
activities include distinguished 
guest lectures and workshops, 
where students can learn from 
and network with experts in the 
field. These funds will also support 
exhibition series, where students 
can be exposed to photography 
created by renowned and 
innovative artists across the globe.

HACC remains committed to providing an innovative photography program for our students and the community. YOU 
can help ensure that the photography program at HACC remains innovative by visiting hacc.edu/GiveNow to make a gift 
to one of the Cheryl F. Plawsky Photography funds for excellence.
For more information, please contact the HACC Foundation at foundation@hacc.edu. 

“The photography program is exceptional and it prepared me for my transfer to the University of the Arts.”
-Sean Simmers, HACC Alumnus
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